
 

 

 
 
27 April 2017 
 
 
His Excellency He Jianzhong 
Vice Minister 
State Commission Office for Public Sector Reform 
85 Dongsi South Avenue  
Dongcheng District, Beijing (100010) 
P. R. China 
 
  
Dear Vice Minister He, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with me and my team during my visit to Beijing.  
 
I am grateful to the State Commission Office for Public Sector Reform (SCOPSR) and 
CONAC for your hospitality, as well as for your active participation in ICANN’s work. I 
have learnt a lot about the Chinese government’s plans with respect to leveraging the 
Internet during my visit to CONAC. I believe China is very much in the forefront in this 
regard. I was very impressed with the technical facilities and network management 
platforms that I saw during my tour at CONAC and I very much enjoyed the technical 
discussions with the CONAC team. 
 
I look forward to hearing of SCOPSR’s progress in China’s e-government program, and 
to CONAC’s continued participation in ICANN. Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby  
President & CEO ICANN 
 
 
 
Cc Song Qing, CEO, CONAC  


